TOWN OF BRISTOL
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

111 Mt. Hope Avenue
Bristol, Rhode Island 02809

Tel. 401-253-4100 Fax 401-254-1278
Fasd
b
MEMORANDUM
TO: Steven Contente
TOWN ADMINISTRATOR
FROM: Christopher J. Parella
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS
DATE: July 16, 2025
RE: Narragansett Electric and Verizon request to install inline P28-50 on the corner of

Thames and Church Street

Mr. Administrator,

After reviewing the petition, | would recommend the Honorable Town Council deny the
proposed installation of inline pole P28-50 at the corner of Thames Street and Church Street.

The Department is working to minimize the presence of overhead utility lines running
perpendicular across Thames Street. Viable alternatives exist that would allow for the necessary
power service without requiring the installation of this pole or a new overhead drop to the
building.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator
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